



# 2022 Formula Kite Europe Championships

## Question for Officials

**Date: 2022-09-26**

---

**Question No: 06**

**Question For: Technical Committee**

**Question:**

Considering the weather forecast for tomorrow, we kindly request to be allowed to remove the equipment from the venue tonight.

---

**Answer:**

Request accepted.

Considering the weather conditions forecasted for tomorrow, 27 September 2022, equipment subject to registration may be removed from the venue until further notice. This changes NoR/SI 16.5

---

*Response By Marina Psychogyiou Printed at 2025-04-29  
09:38*